
ir
Regent St., Apt. 202 
ley, Calif. 94704 

Dec. .ber 1, 1969 

Mr. R. Richards Rolapp 
Special Assistant to the 

Deputy Attorney General 
Department of Justice 
iiashington, D.C. 20530 

Dear Mr. Rolappi 

Thank you for your letter of November 28, concerning my request for 

access to certain F3I records made in July 1968. 
I am enclosing a Xerox copy of Form DJ-118 as originally submitted, 

and a $ 3 money order. 

Sincerely yours, 

e.,t xch 
Paul L. Hoch 
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